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SWA 20-008 – Access Road Restrictions at the I-95 Complex 

This is a reminder that all commercial vehicles conducting business at the I-95 Landfill Complex 

(including the Covanta facility) must access the site via the intersection of U.S. Route 1 and 

Furnace Road, proceeding north towards the complex via the access road at Mordor Drive.   

Commercial vehicles must exit the Complex using this same route. Trucks are also prohibited 

from using Lorton Road.   

Violators will be subject to the penalty rate ($100/ton) for disposal each time a County 

employee witnesses entry to or exit from any road other than the access road at Mordor Drive. 

Questions or concerns regarding this Advisory should be directed to the contact shown above. 

This is the ninth in a series of Solid Waste Advisories being distributed to the County’s solid 

waste industry during the COVID-19 emergency.  Collectors are advised to closely review these 

Advisories upon receipt, and to share their contents with customers as appropriate. 
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